

Date	Monday 4 th August 2010	
Venue	Leisure Centre	
Present	Nigel Maggs (NM) Anita Girvan (AG) Mike Gullis (MG) Alex Tyndell (AT) Adrian Cragg (AC) Andy Matson (AM) invited for tri presentation	
Apologies	Lynn O' Callahan (LOC) Sue Yendley (SY) Stuart Hill (SH)	Nykki Webber (NW) Alan Hannibal (AH)
Recorded By	Nigel Maggs (NM)	
Item		Action
1	Welcome and Apologies.	
2	Minutes of the Last Meeting. The minutes of the previous meeting were accepted as a true record. Proposed by AC, seconded by MG	
3	Matters Arising. <ul style="list-style-type: none"> NM reported that despite contacting the lady from Hilton about a summer walk, there had been no response back. Decided to drop the matter. AC said that the cost for the mobile "foyer stand" was around £200 – AC agreed to look at others with lower costs and report back. 	Adrian Cragg
4	Treasurer's Report. No report received for this meeting.	
5	Frostbite. MG updated. Since the AGM of the frost bite committee further locations have been discussed for the first race due to be held on the 3rd of October 2010, however these locations proved to not be suitable therefore the first race will now be held at Priory Park in St Neots. Further information will be given in the next BRJ runner's newsletter. The next frostbite presentation will be held in May 2011 at Yaxley as part of that clubs 25th anniversary. MG presented an appendix about what clubs are expected to do when organising their race. It was agreed that the appendix will be referred to before our next frostbite.	
6	Social Events. <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Barbecue: The committee agreed that the barbecue will take place on the 4th September. Anita proposed that only food was included in the ticket price – people to provide their own drink. The committee agreed. Dog racing: a date of October 16th was proposed. To be confirmed (action: Anita Girvan). 	Anita Girvan
7	Fundraising. <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Guess the weight of Pete and Lauras baby competition won by Andy Matson and Stuart Hill. Proceeds to go the club funds. 	
8	Running Club Committee Report. <ul style="list-style-type: none"> The next meeting is due to take place on the 18th August 2010. AT said that the club attendance appears to have dropped off lately. This may be down to members' holiday commitments etc. 	

	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • AT said that the Monday evening group is being well supported. • AT reported that the Guesstimate made a profit of £44.71 which will go to the club funds. Passed to NM to take to the club treasurer Pete Galpin. (Dropped round to PG straight after the meeting). • The Hinchbrooke challenge will be dropped for the time being. • The beginners' course for which a fee has to be paid continues to have low numbers of attendees. Further courses to be promoted. • The position(s) of training officer(s) still needs to be filled. 	
9	<p>Club Tri Section</p> <p>Andy Matson introduced this with a presentation and a suggestion that the BRJ club incorporates a tri section within the club.</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Why – triathlon is increasing in popularity and is a sport that most people can participate in at various levels and ages. • Huntingdon has excellent training facilities with sports centres, swimming pools etc. In addition to this a Triathlon shop is due to open in Huntingdon. • AM feels that the BRJ club could get involved with this and there is a growing number of club members with interest in this. • The Triathlon is essentially a summer activity after the London and Brighton marathons have finished, it therefore gives club members something else to focus on at that time of the year. Also continuing to train throughout the summer reduces the risk of injury when the running training picks up in the autumn months. • There would be an annual cost of £35 to the British Triathlon association for the club to register to. There are various ways of funding this i.e. the club could organise its own Triathlon etc. <ul style="list-style-type: none"> 1. Structured swimming will be paid individually on a pay as you go basis. 2. Turbo winter sessions will need to be set up and run. 3. Setting up of time trials on bicycles will need to be organised. 4. Charges from these would help to finance the Tri section. • Need to establish any other associated costs and any implications regarding insurance. • The organisation of the Tri section will need to be organised and run by a club member(s). <p>AM said that any additional training nights would not clash with the Tuesday and Thursday training nights.</p> <p>It was agreed that an Extra Ordinary meeting (EGM) will be held on the evening of 22nd September 2010 to discuss this suggestion. AM will present at the meeting, take questions and then form a proposal to put to the club members.</p>	Andy Matson
10	<p>Any Other Business:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Maureen Wickson has given notice that she no longer is able to carry out work to the web site. AT agrees that he will take over and will contact Maureen regarding this. NM asked that a record is made in the minute's thanking Maureen for her work to the web site over the years. • NM asked if all of the subs for the year had now been paid. GP said some were outstanding and that she will chase. 	Alex Tyndell
11	<p>Date of Next Meeting Monday 4th October 2010 at the recreation centre</p>	